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secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
cftcfeedback@fxdd.com
Re: CFTC Rules for Retail Forex

Further Comment!

You want to do what! Force the Introducing Broker to be tied to only one broker? OMG more BS! So tell me then,
how do I as a trader or consumer or customer of Forex Brokers get impartial educated information on whether a
broker is right for me at all? It’s BS. I actually need the services of an IB who represents many brokers to give me
the goods and assist me in finding the right broker for me, and then use the services of that IB to stand up for me
in any disputes I may have with the broker. By forcing IBs to be tied to only one broker I will never be able to
trust an IB to work on my behalf! They will always represent the broker! Plus I will have to sift
through piles of crappy bulletin boards to find the kind of answers I need an IB to answer for me!

Once again you are proving your level of ignorance about an industry you are supposedly in charge of.

Maybe you need a few of us to join you as consumer advocates to understand what the hell you need to
do!

Chenoa Johnston

Forex Trader


